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Superhero Day at Brockley Primary School Friday 11* May 2018

If you're a listener to the radio station Gem, you may have heard them talking about Superhero Day
for their new, local charity, Gem's Cash for Kids.

They're looking for superheroes across the East Midlands to help them save children going hungry this
summer.

Holiday hunger is an issue I'm sure you're all too aware of - maybe you've seen evidence of it or
experienced it yourself as a struggling parent?

It's a sad fact that many children rely on school meals as their only good meal of the day. During the
holidays they can go hungry, eat the wrong foods or fill up on junk. This has an obvious impact on
their health, but also affects their learning when they do return to school. Again, I'm sure this is
something you've either experienced yourself or have heard about from friends.

For Superhero Day this year, some of the money they're raising will fund groups who this summer
will be providing food & activities for these vulnerable children across the East Midlands including
some of the children here at Brockley Primary School. That’s why we’re inviting all our community to
come dressed as their Superhero and help raise money.

For just a minimum donation of £1 (you can send more if you’re able to!) children come dressed as
their Superhero and take part in themed activities and fun all day. They’ll be a raffle with 2 tickets for
Twinlakes Park and Wheelgate the all action theme park in Nottinghamshire and 2 tickets for Clip
and Climb Derby as well as other fab prizes - tickets will be just £1 a strip.

| do hope you’re able to be involved and encourage you and your children to dress as their favourite
Superhero on Friday 11™ May 2018!

If you have any questions don’t hesitate to contact the office.
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